

JAMES CAMERON

TEL 310 727 2505 FAX 310 727 2517

May 16, 2013

Dear Madam Zhang and Mr. Niu,

On behalf of Lightstorm Entertainment, Inc., CAMERON | PACE Group, and CAMERON | PACE Group, China, I want to recognize and support the goals of the 2013 Beijing International Screenwriting Competition in kickstarting a new era of crosscultural collaboration and supporting a close and sustained creative dialogue between China and the US. The competition is a great way of providing an entry point to China for US film professionals and students. Even more important, it creates a means and mechanism for the kind of creative exchange between China and the US that we want to encourage and on which we want to build.

I applaud you, Vice-Mayor of Beijing Wei Lu, and the Cultural Assets Office of the Beijing Municipal Government for your leadership in cross-cultural learning. China is a great teacher.

With Warm Regards,

James Cameron